
  Happy Birthday! 

 

Celebrating a birthday this week are: 

10th December - Freya  

 

 
Each week, class teachers select a child from every 

year group as Pupil of the Week. A Pupil of the 

Week has to - Try hard and do their best, be kind 

and thoughtful, be helpful, show respect, be polite, 

consider others, follow the school and classroom 

rules, and be a good friend. 

 

Reception – Lily 

Year 1 – Toby Th. 

Year 2 - Oscar 

Year 3 - Phoenix 

Year 4 - Orla 

Year 5 – Jacob C. 

Year 6 – Cameron  

 

Team Points 

All children within school have been allocated a 

different team (Yellow, Red, Blue or Purple). A 

weekly total will be calculated for each team and 

announced in Friday’s Collective Worship. In 

addition, the winning team will also appear in the 

Standard.   

At the end of each half term, the team with the 

most points will be awarded with extra playtime! 

This week’s winners are: Purple 

 

 

 
  

Nativity  

I know the children are really looking forward to 

performing next week. The dress rehearsal will take 

place on Monday 11th December, with the afternoon 

performance taking place on Tuesday 12th December 

at 2pm in the school hall.  

This year the children will be performing ‘A Little 

Bird Told Me’. This captivating story tells of a bird 

with some exciting news about the birth of a very 

special King.    

FOSS AGM, 15th December  

FOSS are holding an AGM on Friday 15th December, 

at 7:30pm in the school hall. Your support at the 

meeting would be greatly appreciated. The minutes 

from the last meeting are on the school website in 

the FOSS section, under “Who are FOSS?” 

A Generous Donation  

I would like to thank a previous pupil of the school 

for donating a Christmas tree to raise money for the 

School Computer Fund. The child’s generosity 

resulted in a further £40 being added to the fund.    

Tuesday’s ‘Pop-Up Nativity’ 

I would like to thank Mrs. Craig and Rev Steve for 

their hard work in organising the Nativity Service at 

All Hallows Church on Tuesday.     

The children really enjoyed the Service and looked 

wonderful in their costumes. Thanks also go to all the 

parents and carers for ensuring the children were 

suitably dressed. 

 

Sutton Standard  
Friday 8th December 

 



  

 

Forthcoming Events – December 

 

Please note, all teacher-run after-school clubs will finish on Friday 15th December 

 

11th – Nativity play dress rehearsal 

12th – Nativity performance, 2-3pm at school 

13th – Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas lunch 

15th – Last day for teacher-run after-school clubs 

21st – Class Christmas parties 

22nd – Non-uniform day, school closes for Christmas 

 

 

 

 


